
H2M opens new office
October 22, 2021 - Connecticut

Gregory Levasseur

Windsor, CT H2M architects + engineers has opened an office at 360 Bloomfield Ave.

This announcement comes at a time when demand for H2M’s services has been increasing across
all markets served by the firm. Having a physical presence in the state of Connecticut will expose
the firm to many new opportunities, which will benefit the future of H2M and the communities they
serve.

Gregory Levasseur, P.E., assistant vice president and discipline wastewater engineer will be taking
the lead in the new office.

H2M looks forward to serving their Connecticut clients from its new location.
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